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Faculty Assembly School of Medicine Delegates Elected 
 
Congratulations to the followed DOM faculty on your recent election to the LSU  
Faculty Assembly! 
 
 
Dr. Allison Augustus-Wallace (Medicine) 
 
Dr. Jennifer Hart (Comprehensive Medicine) 
 
Dr. Sanjay Kamboj (Hospital Medicine) 
 
Dr. Michelle Korah-Sedgwick (Pulmonary/Critical Care/ 
Allergy/Immunology) 
 
 
 

 
The Gold Humanism Honor Society awarded the Student and Resident of 
the  
Semester for the Spring of 2023 to: 
  
L4:            Lacey Falgout Rogers (soon to be an IM Intern) 
Resident: Dr. Colin Cunningham (IM Resident) 
 
Their interactions with peers, patients, and the community are noteworthy, and we 
commend them for being such great members of the LSUHSC community. These 
recipients embody the GHHS pillars of respect, integrity, service, and empathy. 

Dr. Pia Chowdry (Hematology-Oncology) recently presented at the 
2023 American Society of Clinical Oncology meeting – as part of the 
ASCO Voices. Her talk was entitled: The Long Road to Equity: Life in 
Cancer Alley. She did an outstanding job, and her presentation can be 
viewed here: 

https://asco-meetings.gallery.video/2023-am-bonus-content/detail/
videos/all-sessions/video/6328802967112/asco-voices:-the-long-road-
to-equity:-life-in-cancer-alley?autoStart=true 

 

Congratulations to our incoming Medicine-Pediatrics Chiefs 
for the 2023-2024 academic year: 

Dr. Meaghan Bank and Dr. Emily Riley. 

The Internal Medicine Residency program is delighted to 
announce the Chief Residents for the 2024 – 2025 academic 
year: 
  
Dr. Jessica Bordes and Dr. Michael Millet 

Dr. Paul Harch (Emergency Medicine) recently published 
with other LSU colleagues a paper on the use of serum mi-
croRNAs to distinguish between players with concussions 
from non-concussed players. MicroRNA is stable in biologi-
cal fluids and was found to have both sensitivity and speci-
ficity in identifying players with concussions. This work was 
published in the Frontiers in Neurology. 

Congratulations, Dr. Harch!   
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